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CORRIGENDUM

No. 8-8/2009-PHM-MSE(Pt.B)
Dated 13th December 2010.

To

All Chief ceneral Managers
Telecom Circle/Telecom Districts
BSNL

Subject: Testing of SMS Service from landline telephone using IVR system.

This is in reference to this office letter of even no dated 8th December 2010 on the
subject mentioned above, wherein, the code 125555 has been allotted for SMS Service from
landline telephone using IVR system. As the code "125555" is already in use for VAS services
provided by M/s Onmobile, it is requested to use the code "125566" in place of "125555" for
the Testing of SMS Service from landline telephone using IVR system.

Further a PRI connectivity is to be provided between the GMSC and SMS-IVR server.
The call flow diaoram is at Annexurell ofthe letter referred above.

This is for your information and necessary action pleaso.

Qrn""-.*
(Rajesh Kumar)

DGM (NWOr-CFA)
Copy to

1, CGM NCES for information and necessary action please,
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